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May 14, 2021 
 
 
Dear Pearl River School District Parents and Guardians: 
  
The Rockland County Department of Health (RCDOH) has asked schools to share the attached 
communications with parents regarding the COVID-19 vaccines for children 12 and over. Attached please 
find a letter from the Department of Health Commissioner, Dr. Patricia Rupert, to parents and a second notice 
to parents from the RCDOH announcing that vaccines will be administered on May 19th between 3 and 7 PM 
at their Pomona site to anyone 12 years old and over. Additional information and other locations are also 
included.  
  
Should you decide to have your child vaccinated, please provide a copy of the vaccination record to the school 
nurse.  According to current NYS Department of Health guidelines, once your child has received the required 
dose(s) of the vaccine and has been fully vaccinated for more than two weeks, he/she will not be required to 
quarantine if exposed to a positive case of COVID-19, unless he/she is experiencing symptoms of COVID-19.  
 
Please consult your child’s health care provider if you have any vaccine questions or concerns.   
 
Patricia Schnabel Ruppert Letter: https://resource.echalk.com/sr/7ixi4MSa 
  

RCDOH Letter - Vaccine Appts: https://resource.echalk.com/sr/XpSgfvHA 
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